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2nd November 2020 
 
 

Year 5 visit to De La Warr Pavilion – Wednesday 4th November 2020 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Year 5 will be visiting the De La Warr Pavilion on Wednesday 4th November to look at an art 
exhibit. The children will be leaving school at approximately 9:30am and will be back in 
time for their lunch at school.  
 
Due to current government guidelines and restrictions, the De La Warr Pavilion will be 
closed to the public during this visit. 
 
Permission has been covered by the universal permission slip signed when your child started 
school. 
 
Please ensure that children are wearing sensible shoes and have coats as we will be walking 
no matter the weather.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss L Cunningham 
Year 5 Class Teacher 
 
 


